BC/YUKON COMMAND The Royal Canadian Legion

#503 – 17665 66A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 2A7 Phone (1) 604-575-8840 Fax (1) 604-575-8820 info@legionbcyukon.ca or visit us at www.legionbcyukon.ca June 4, 2025

TO: All Branches

For Information of Members of Command Executive Council

FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director

SUBJECT: BC/Yukon Command Office Closure

Memo 30.25

Dear Comrades,

The BC/Yukon Command office in Cloverdale will be closed from Thursday, June 5th – Monday, June 9th for the BC/Yukon Command Convention in Kamloops. During this time, access to email and voicemail will be limited and response times will be delayed.

The office will reopen for normal business hours on Tuesday, June 10th at 8:30am.

To everyone who will be attending the convention, we wish you safe travels and look forward to seeing you in person!

In comradeship,

Michelle